
Important Information On 
Health Insurance and Retirement 

Planning  
for Pima County Retirees and 

Active Employees Nearing Retirement 
 
 
The Fraternal Order of Police and the Pima County Retirees Association invite you 
to attend an educational Health Insurance and Retirement Planning Seminar on 
Saturday, July 21st, 11 a.m., at the Fraternal Order of Police Tucson Lodge 
located at 3445 N. Dodge Blvd. (just south of River, off of Dodge).  
 

This is a seminar you won’t want to miss! 
It is designed to educate you on Health Insurance options and Retirement Planning 
issues as you plan for your future. You are under NO obligation to buy by attending 
this seminar, just sharing important education to our members. 

��� 
Presenting the Health Insurance program is Kim Bateman, a professional health insurance 
specialist, representing all of Arizona’s health insurance carriers for 10+ years. It is her 
commitment to find a healthcare solution that is best for you and your families. It is important 
you have the proper health coverage and at a cost that makes sense. You will have the 
opportunity to ask questions and get crucial health insurance education from a professional 
benefits specialist. You will leave feeling empowered and encouraged that you will find a  
health insurance plan that’s right for you. 

��� 
Presenting the Retirement Planning segment will be Harry Goss, who is with Prudential. He 
works with a team of specialists that can answer all of your questions about Retirement – 
when should you take Social Security, what should you do with your Deferred Compensation 
account, how can you keep building your retirement assets, and how do you protect those 
assets. These are issues that are important to everyone. We know you have concerns and it is 
our goal to cover the topics that are crucial to proper retirement planning. After the session, if 
you need to schedule some one-on-one time to be sure your particular needs are addressed, 
please let Harry know. Remember, there is no cost and there is no obligation. We just want to 
be sure you are getting good information. 


